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J ANET H. JOHNSON attended the First International Congress 
of Demotists in Berlin in September, where she discussed 

the Dictionary Project and her own work on magical texts. 
Since returning from Quseir, she has lectured on the work 
there, and spoke as well on "Achaemenids in Egypt" at the 
Achaemenid Colloquium in June. Continuing her study of 
Egyptian grammar, Ms . Johnson has written a paper intended 
for linguists and Egyptologists on various aspects of Egyptian 
verbal sentences and another on nominal sentences. 

oi.uchicago.edu




